From: <u>Doug Boccignone</u>

To: O"Connor, Kevin; Barry Flynn

Subject: Re: Prep for Wednesday's Energy Working Group Meeting

Date: Monday, April 6, 2020 11:38:29 AM

[External Email]

Kevin,

Can we talk tomorrow at 11 or after 3 pm? We'll plan on sending you revised Google Project principles this afternoon.

We are thinking that we can discuss the City's preferred interconnection option (double tap/flip-flop connection) and our thinking about requesting a 25.5 MW interconnection consistent with Google's revised forecast, and the advantages/disadvantages of not requesting the larger interconnection.

Also, I have not received the SO6 amendment #2.

Doug

Doug Boccignone
Principal
Flynn Resource Consultants Inc.
5440 Edgeview Drive
Discovery Bay, CA 94505
888-634-7509 (phone and fax)
dougbocc@flynnrci.com

This electronic message contains information from Flynn Resource Consultants Inc., which is confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be sent to the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying or distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by email at Security@FlynnRCl.com.

From: "O'Connor, Kevin" < Kevin. Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>

Date: Monday, April 6, 2020 at 10:11 AM

To: Barry Flynn brflynn@flynnrci.com, Doug Boccignone dougbocc@flynnrci.com

Subject: Prep for Wednesday's Energy Working Group Meeting

Good morning Barry and Doug,

I'm checking in to see how your prep for Wednesday's meeting with Google on the City's

Interconnection Application options and recommendations is going, and if we should plan to discuss prior to the meeting. Let me know if you have any questions/concerns, need my assistance, or feel it would be useful to share and review any information before Wednesday afternoon.

Thanks!

Kevin O'Connor Energy Resilience Coordinator City of San Jose Community Energy Department

Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov

Ph: (408) 535-8538

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.